Old Glebe Civic Association Executive Committee Meeting

Meeting Minutes

2/8/06


The meeting convened at 7:30 PM in the Cherrydale Room at Madison Center.

Attendees:  Burt Bostwick, Richard Samp, Raym Crow, Tina Papamichael, Connie Ramirez

Guests:  George Nevaris

As a quorum was not present, the meeting was in the form of a discussion rather than a regular business meeting.

Treasurer's Report-Benny Parker

As of 2-8-06

Balance brought forward from July 1, 2005
 $3,288.95
Income



Membership Dues
415.00


Total Available

3,703.95

Expenses 



241.72



Current Balance: October 12, 2005

3,462.23

Discussion Items

· OGCA Sign Locations
· 
Various lettering options available

· 
Dark lettering is preferred

· 
Option A of the lettering styles received five votes.  Other Committee members will be 
polled by email for their vote.  

· 
Sign shape:  Option A (square w/ oval) received three votes and Option B (oval) received 

three votes. Other Committee members will be polled by email for their vote.  

· 
Color of sign:  Charcoal sandstone is preferred choice.  Other Committee members will 
be polled by email for their vote.  

· 
Location of fourth sign:  Look into 36th/Dittmar intersection. Ask Bill Schwab to contact 
block captain about any public space in this area.

· OGCA Projects:  Process and Timeline 

· 
Finalization of project approval process guidelines to take place via email. Change 
proposed to final two paragraphs to substitute following language:  The Executive 
Committee will review the prioritized list of projects to insure compliance with NCAC 
and OGCA guidelines prior to submitting to NCAC for approval.  

· 
Burt will finalized project letter and Rich will do the envelopes with Benny Parker’s 
return address on them.

· Dog Park Archaeological Discoveries 

· 
Connie Ramirez reports that Patrick O’Neil, contract archaeologist working on the dog 
park site, spoke recently about the latest discoveries.  There are two significant areas with 
many interesting civil war finds. Connie proposes that a Saturday morning event is 
organized and Mr. O’Neil is invited to discuss the archaeological situation.  Propose 
Saturday February 25, 10 am, in the Cherrydale Room.
Next Executive Committee Meeting 

· March 8, 2006

· Cherrydale Room at Madison Center

· 7:30 pm.

